
Hill View Primary School 
 
Year 6 SATs 8th May 2025    

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Information about Year 6 SATs   12th May – 15th May 2025 

As you will be aware, next week the Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs. We are incredibly 
proud of how hard the children have worked and the progress that they have made. We know 
that they are ready to achieve their best.  

Below is a breakdown of the tests:  

Date Paper  9.05am start 

Monday 12th May 2025 Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG Paper 1) 
Spelling Test (SPaG Paper 2) 

Tuesday 13th May 2025  Reading  

Wednesday 14th May 2025  Maths Arithmetic (Paper 1) 
Maths Reasoning 1 (Paper 2) 

Thursday 15th May 2025 Maths Reasoning 2 (Paper 3) 

 

We would ask that you ensure that your child attends school each day during this week. It is 
really important that if your child is feeling unwell overnight or before school, you inform the 
office by 8.15am so we can advise as to the next steps. We want to ensure that your child has the 
opportunity to sit their paper when they are fully fit and able to show their best. 
 

It is also vitally important that pupils have a good night’s sleep and arrive at school on time each 
day. We would encourage the children to take part in enjoyable and relaxing activities after 
school to help them to be ready for the next day. To help them relax, we won’t be setting 
homework this week but would encourage the children to revise any areas that they are less 
confident with.  
 

To enable the children to come into school and feel relaxed, we are offering breakfast snacks to 
help ensure that the children are prepared fully for their assessments. We will also be celebrating 
their week by having a film afternoon on Friday. The children will be allowed to bring in snacks 
that they might like to enjoy the film with.  
 

Finally, and most importantly, remind them that they have worked hard for these tests and all 
they can do now is try their best. Their best is always good enough. SATs only measures a small 
part of who they are, there is so much more to celebrate! 
 

If you have any questions regarding any element of the SATs, please ask a member of the Year 6 
team. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 6 Team 

 
 


